AID TO FOSTER CHILDREN PROGRAM

	Back in the mid 60’s the then Mrs. Jaycee’s started the Aid to Foster Children Program which they directly administered.  Then in 1992 Nebraska Friends of Foster Children was formed and we began a partnership with them.
	Around the early 1990’s we started doing the Pennies from Heaven project where most chapters would collect pennies and spare change each time they met and found that the spare change money added up quickly.  Lots of chapters still practice this program as well as having additional fund-raising projects.  This is a Nebraska Women of Today program and has been established as our State Philanthropy.
	As I said we partnered with Nebraska Friends of Foster Children in the early 1990’s and have maintained  that until 2022.  
	In 2022 NFFC dissolved and so we decided to support Foster Care Closet and Nebraska Children and Families Camp Catch Up.
	We donated nearly $1500 in the past two years.
	
